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5 October 2022

Grant Johnson
fyi-request-20633-1a0c489d @requests.fyi.org.nz

DOIA 2223-0590

Dear Grant

Thank you for your email of 22 September 2022 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following:

Can you please provide the list of companies/employers that have received accreditation
under the new AEWV accreditation scheme? For each employer, can you please specify which
type of accreditation (Standard, High-volume, Franchisee, Controlling third party) they have
received?

Our Response

Please refer to Appendix One, for a list of accredited employers and associated accreditation type, as at
28 September 2022.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further
assistance, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Jeannie Melville
Head of Accredited Employer Work Visa
Immigration New Zealand




